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A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between the PSS Central 

Institute of Vocational Education (PSSCIVE), a constituent unit of National 

Council of Educational Research and Training (NCERT), New Delhi and the Tata 

Indian Institute of Skills (TIIS), Mumbai on 24th January 2025 in the presence of 

Prof. Dinesh Prasad Saklani, Director, NCERT, and Shri Sabyasachi Das, Chief 

Executive Officer, TIIS. This collaboration is for curriculum development, skill 

enhancement, training, industry partnerships, and entrepreneurship development. 

The partnership aims to advance skill education and empower learners with 

industry-relevant experience and expertise. 

During the signing ceremony, Prof. Sridhar Srivastava, Joint Director, NCERT; 

Dr. Deepak Paliwal, Joint Director, PSSCIVE, Bhopal; Shri Aman Sharma, 

Secretary, NCERT; Prof. Amarendra Behera, Joint Director, Central Institute of 

Educational Technology; Ms. Nidhi Goyal, Vice President, TIIS; and Prof. A. 

Nayak, PSSCIVE were present. 

 

 

 


